
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

A Little Help - the non-profit that connects neighbors to help older adults thrive -invites 
you to join us in giving a hand to older adults in your community. Together, we'll help with 

daily tasks like home maintenance jobs including cleaning, organizing, raking, and other 
things around the house. Visit our website to spend a rewarding 3 hours of your Saturday, 

serving, connecting, and celebrating the older generations in your community! 
 

Sign up to volunteer at www.alittlehelp.org/ServiceSaturdays. 
 

Saturday, November 2nd – Volunteers meet Christ the King School (North Denver) 
Saturday, November 9th – Volunteers meet at South High School (South Denver) 

 

Bring your friends and family to help your community. 

https://www.alittlehelp.org/ServiceSaturdays

